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Dr. Gema Godina-Martinez, Principal

January 3, 2022

​Locomotive Community,

Welcome back to school. We hope you had a restful winter break. In an effort to keep our students as

socially distanced as possible during lunch time, we've implemented an additional lunch section from

3 to 4 sections effective today. This will not affect the length of the lunch period, as it will remain 40

minutes long. We will keep this lunch schedule in effect for the time being.

10:45-11:25 EK/Kinder     Matolo, Abimbola, Wong

11:10-11:50 1st/2nd        Hubbard, Reyna, Cortez, Maze

11:30-12:10 3rd/4th        McDaniel, Peacock, Chernow

12:00-12:40 5th/6th         Lawson, Huynh, Quinn

Students can eat lunch for 15 minutes (or less- we have some fast eaters) then students dismiss to lunch

recess.

In addition, we've resumed our weekly COVID surveillance testing and hope to have all registered

students tested this week. We have a small percentage of students not yet registered for weekly

testing and I am providing the link and invite you to please register your child. Students may also

voluntarily test more than 1x a week.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to Gema-Godina@scusd.edu.

Sincerely,

Dr. Gema Godina

Principal


